
Dear NAHMA Members, 
  
Today, HUD released the following operating cost adjustment factors (OCAFs) for project-based rental 
assistance contracts with an anniversary date on or after February 11, 2018:  
  

 
  
Thanks, 
Juliana 
  

Juliana Bilowich, Government Affairs Coordinator 

National Affordable Housing Management Association 

400 N. Columbus St., Suite 203, Alexandria, VA 22314 

Phone 703-683-8630, ext.116 Email jbilowich@nahma.org, Website www.nahma.org 

https://www.nahma.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/04/2018-OCAFs.pdf
mailto:jbilowich@nahma.org
http://www.nahma.org/


NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of 
multifamily property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable 
housing. 
  
 


